
SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES
SARGENT COUNTY WATER RESOURCE DISTRICT

9:00 a.m. -- Thursday, January 30, 2025
North Dakota State Capitol - Bismarck, North Dakota 

Members of the Sargent County Water  Resource District  attended two legislative committee
hearings conducted on Thursday, January 30, at the North Dakota State Capitol.  In attendance
were Chairman Luke Siemieniewski, Vice-Chairman Michael Wyum, and Manager Todd Stein.  

1. HB 1218 Committee Hearing:  The Board attended a hearing of the House Energy and
Natural Resources Committee at 9:00 a.m., in the Coteau AB Room at the State Capitol
regarding House Bill 1218.  Chairman Siemieniewski testified in favor of the bill and
answered  questions  posed  by  Committee  members.   The  Board  did  not  make  any
motions, discuss any other topics, or conduct any other business.

2. HB 1557 Committee Hearing:  The House Energy and Natural Resources Committee
continued their 9:00 a.m. hearings in the Coteau AB Room with the hearing regarding
House Bill 1557.  Chairman Siemieniewski, Vice-Chairman Wyum, and Manager Stein
all  testified  in  opposition  to  the  bill  and  answered  questions  posed  by  Committee
members.  The Board did not make any motions, discuss any other topics, or conduct
any other business.

APPROVED:

____________________________
Luke Siemieniewski, Chair

ATTEST:

_____________________________
Wendy Willprecht
Secretary-Treasurer
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